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ROP Social Security Administration Celebrates 55th Anniversary by Supporting Homebound 
Community Service. 
 
On July 1st, 2023, the ROP Social Security Administration proudly commemorated its 55th 
Anniversary. In honor of this significant milestone, the Administration, alongside its dedicated 
staff and the invaluable support of the Board of Trustees, decided to dedicate this significant event 
to the Homebound Community Service initiative. This initiative, operating under the Ministry of 
Health and Human Services, Community Health Clinic, provides essential assistance to individuals 
who are homebound. 
 
Recognizing the importance of community involvement, the Administration reached out to the 
public to seek support from compassionate donors. The aim was to gather a comprehensive range 
of essential supplies that would improve the comfort and well-being of homebound individuals. 
 
With immense gratitude, we extend our sincere appreciation to our esteemed donors/sponsors, 
whose generous contributions were instrumental in making this event a success. We would like to 
recognize and express our heartfelt thanks to the U.S. Embassy-Palau, represented by the 
Honorable James A. Boughner, Charge d’Affaires, and Lieutenant Colonel Amanda Owens of the 
Oceania Engagement Team for their helpful support and assistance. Additionally, we extend our 
gratitude to the Bel-Pacific Inc, Chelebacheb Distributors, and LCM Enterprise dba Pacifikamed 
Pharmacy for their generous contributions and unwavering support. Without your charitable 
efforts, this milestone event would not have been possible. 
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